TO: Sanilac County Residents “
FROM: Duane Lange, Superintendent .
DATE: June 19, 2024 Sall]lac

INTERMEDIATE
SCHOOL DISTRICT

NOTICE OF BUDGET HEARING

A budget hearing will take place on June 24, 2024
at 6:00 p.m. at the Sanilac Career Center. These proposed millage rates will be
approved at the meeting:

General .2023
Special Education 7287
Career Technical Preparation 1.6202
Totals 2.5512

Budgets are available for public inspection at the Business Office Iocatéd at 175
East Aitken Road, Peck, Ml prior to the meeting.



